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Year 5 Residential: Tuck money 
 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that we will have access to the tuck shop while we are at Whitemoor 
Lakes. The shop will sell a selection of souvenirs, crisps, sweets and soft drinks (no fizzy pop 
will be available). 
We therefore suggest that, should you wish, your child may bring up to £5 with them as 
spending money. The children will be responsible for their own money and it should be in a 
purse, wallet or money bag that is clearly labelled with their name. May I also suggest that the 
money is brought in change rather than a £5 note to help the tuck shop staff with change. 
 
Sending money for tuck is not compulsory but may I also take this opportunity to remind you 
that Whitemoor Lakes does not allow snacks or food to be packed for children to keep in their 
rooms. 
 
 
 

 

Darlings Lane, Gentleshaw, Rugeley, Staffordshire, WS15 4LY 
Email: office@gentleshawprimary.academy Telephone: 01543 227420 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi_4beN3tbVAhVKB8AKHekaBNMQjRwIBw&url=http://www.stjohns-eagle.com/&psig=AFQjCNF8Kzhvd-PXqOGf0Adm04or_Kr9ug&ust=1502800456050749

